
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO PUBLIC 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS TO CANCEL 1ST MEETING IN AUGUST 

 
Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Transylvania County Board of Commissioners on 
Monday, August 12, 2024, has been cancelled.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, 
August 26, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. and will be held in the Multipurpose Chambers at the Transylvania County 
Administration Building, located at 101 S. Broad St., Brevard, NC.  In accordance with North Carolina 
Open Meetings Law, all meetings are open to the public.     
 
This the 23rd day of July 2024.   
 

Trisha M. Hogan 
Clerk to the Board 
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